
Report 27/2010 refers to: Supplement of the consolidated financial statement for 2009. 

 

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. informs that on 16th September 2010 provides the 

missing information to the consolidated financial statement for the fiscal year 2009 published 

on 30th April 2010. 


